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Subject: 

Hello Cheryl 

HENNESSY Kevin 
Monday, March 28, 2016 3:33 PM 
WALKER Cheryl 
andrew_holbrook@kindermorgan.com; Tobin Werner (tjw@nwnatural.com); Kitty Davis 
(kitty@digsafelyoregon.com); HUNTER Karla; COX Cody R.; KOHO Lori G. 
NC 345 Training Compliance Review 

After a review of the training and outreach provided by the OUNC and Kinder Morgan, Centerline Ag services has met 
the training requirements of OPUC Order 16-062. The email correspondence regarding OUNC training compliance for 
the defendant filed by Kitty Davis on 3/18 is sufficient for both trainings. 

No further action is required. 

As you and I discussed, when we stipulate a safety presentation by a facility operator such as Kinder Morgan, we will 
include them on the service list so they can keep tabs on updates as well. OUNC training compliance emails will still 
come from Kitty Davis. 

If you have any questions, please give me a call. 

Thank you, 

Kevin Hennessy 
Chief, Pipeline Safety 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301 
Office: 503-378-6115 
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